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August 1, 2007

Will Kammer

Chief

Office of Freedom of Information
Department of Defense

1155 Defense Pentagon
Washington, DC 20301-1155

Re: FOIA Case No. 07-F-1952

Dear Mr. Kammer:
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Thank you for your letter of July 12 in response to the subject FOIA request of June 14, 2007.
The maximum amount I am willing to pay to process this request is $2,000. That maximum
amount applies to the entirety of the request, including the portion of the request which your
office referred to the Naval Criminal Investigative Service (“NCIS”).

In that regard, please be aware that I have not received a response to the portion of my request
that was referred to NCIS, as was required within 20 business days pursuant to 5 U.S.C. §

552(a)(6)(A)(1).

Please feel free to contact me at 202-420-2733 should there be any questions concerning this
request.
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